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    7th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Venus Trip to Wingham Wildlife Park 

Venus Class are visiting Wingham Wildlife Park on Friday 21st June 2024 – leaving school at  
9.40 am and returning before the end of the school day. 

The children will need to wear their PE kit. Please also bring a small backpack with a packed lunch 
and a drink of water (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please).  Please also keep an eye on the 
weather forecast and apply sun cream or send a light rain mac in their bag.  

The cost of the trip will be £17.00 (the PTA have kindly agreed to fund £10 per child to help reduce 
the cost of the trip). The children should not bring spending money.   

Kindly sign and return the permission slip below by Tuesday 11th June.  Payment should be made 
online via SchoolMoney. 

             Kind regards 

 

             Miss Deanna Brown 
             Venus Class Teacher 

          _________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Name of child _____________________________________  Venus Class 

 
I consent / do not consent to my child going to Wingham Wildlife Park on Friday 21st June. 

 
In the event of an accident I hereby give consent for the teacher in charge of pupils to have the 
authority to agree to the administration of an anaesthetic, or urgent medical treatment on my 
behalf. 

 
 

Signature of Parent/Carer _______________________________________ Date _______________ 
 
 

Emergency Contact Number: _______________________________________ 
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